
                                                                                                                                     
 

 

 

        

 

October 2024 Newsletter 

“The Connection” 

   

          The next general member meeting will be held at Noon 

on October 24, 2024 at Springford Country Club 
Greeter:  Ann Marie Wesler                                    Devotions:  Anne Metz 

Current membership:  80 members and 8 honorary 

 

  
 
 
 

OCTOBER PROGRAM 

ORNAMENT CRAFT WITH COLEEN PONTIN 

REMEMBER TO BRING GLOVES AND AN APRON 

 
OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

Gina Aiello, Vanesse Garth, Coleen Pontin, Constance Yusko 

 

 

WALKING CLUB 

Weather permitting, the Walking Club meets on Thursday mornings. Let Evelyn Dudonis know if you wish to participate. 

 
LIBRARY CLUB 

The next meeting will be held at the home of Louise Greger for a discussion of “The Women” by Kristin Hannah (this 
was the September book) as well as the November book “Find Her” by Lisa Gardener. 

 

GARDEN CLUB 

The damaged bushes have been replaced and mulch delivered.  

 
ZOOMERS BOOK CLUB 

Zoomers will meet on November 7th  at 1:30 to discuss “The Five Star Summer” by Elin Hilderbrand. Please contact 

Evelyn Dudonis if you would like to join the Zoomers. 
 

WINE CLUB 

The next wine club event is a trip to Stone Barn Winery on Route 100 outside of Pottstown. We visited this winery before 
and the wine, food and hospitality were all great!  Date: Thursday, October 17; Time: 1pm. There is no charge for 

attending. You pay for your choice of wine and food. 

 

Please contact Rita Wanner if you are interested, so she can give the winery a count of attendees.  
Email: rita.marcello@yahoo.com 

Cell#610-960-3950 

 
 

PAM’S POST 

The word Halloween has evolved from Hallowe'en. In turn, this whimsical word is shorthand 
for “hallowed evening,” and refers specifically to All Hallows' Eve. All Hallows' Eve is a 
celebration of ghosts, goblins and the only day of the year that it is okay to be a witch! 
Looking forward to the Thursday, October 24 Woman’s Club Member Luncheon, when all us 
witches can try our hand at crafting! Oh, what fun! 
 

https://www.pngall.com/happy-birthday-png/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 

At the October meeting a signup sheet will be available for anyone who would like to volunteer to accompany 

veterans from Southeastern Veterans Center on a trip to Walmart on December 3rd. Details will be announced 

at the meeting. 
 

 
UPCOMING FUNDRAISERS:      

 

On November 23rd we will hold a Christmas Bazaar at Sacred Heart Church. It is our intention to include a craft table and 

a bake table to sell at this Bazaar. We need volunteers (crafty ones or not so crafty) to help make the crafts. Nothing too 
complicated but very cute. 

 

Besides the holiday craft table, we invite you to bring any items in the following categories:  fashion accessories or 
jewelry, gently used designer purses, holiday and home décor (new or almost new—no HEAVY items), and items for the 

Chinese auction such as handmade items, gift cards from a business, a ticket to an event or any new items you wish to 

donate. We will be collecting those items at our September and October meetings, or you may drop them off at Rita 
Wanner’s garage in the Villas in Linfield.  Her garage code is 7480. 

 

Sign up sheets will be on the tables at the luncheon for: 

 Volunteers to help make crafts for the Bazaar 
 Volunteers to bake for a bake sale table at the Bazaar 

 Set up and clean up schedule for the bazaar will be announced. 

 
November 5th from 4 PM to 10 PM “Dine to Donate” at Outback Steakhouse. See attached flyer for details. Please print 

the flyer and present it to your server. 10% of your total food purchase will be donated to our club. 

 
Bingo:  March 22, 2025 at Friendship Fire Hall on Green Street in Royersford. 

 

 

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS AND MEMBER NEWS 

 

NOTICE:  Dues are payable by December 1
st 

 

We are continuing to collect plastic and paper shopping bags. Please bring to meetings. 

 

If you want to purchase the $5 Boscov’s shopping passes, contact Pam Mertz at 610-909-4345 or stop by the Woman’s 

Club Table at Boscov’s on October 22nd. 
 

At the October meeting Nicole Reed from Helping Hands Community Outreach Program will have names available of 

children in need of Christmas gifts. Your gifts (new and unwrapper) will be collected at the November meeting. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Dine to Donate 
  Support    

The Woman’s Club of Royersford 
Tuesday, Nov 5th, 2024 

4 PM - 10 PM 
10% Donation night 

 

Present this flyer at the Royersford location and Outback 

Steakhouse will donate 10% of your total food purchases to the 

Woman’s Club of Royersford! 

 

610-792-4300 

22 Anchor Pkwy, Royersford ,PA 

 


